Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:

I would be grateful if you would provide details of any NR&SWA Streetworks opening notices for works outside 167 Aikman Avenue, Leicester LE3 9JH

Damage has been caused to BT duct. As the damage was not service-affecting, it may have been caused some years prior to discovery on 04/11/2018 so I would be grateful if you would check your records as far back as possible please. 

Please find the relevant information attached.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

